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21st February 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Mini Vinnies - Happy in your Home 
 
On Wednesday 5th March the Mini Vinnies will be attending an event at St Matthew’s Church hall 
‘Happy in your Home’. The children will help to serve tea, coffees and other refreshments to the 
older members of our community. We will then take part in a number of table activities with the 
residents including board games and crafts. 
 
Children will walk to and from St Matthew’s Church with members of St James staff. The children 
should wear their full school uniform and will need a packed lunch and water bottle. Please make 
sure children wear sensible shoes for walking and have a waterproof coat with them on the day. 
 
This is a great way for our children to connect with the older members of our community and these 
events always bring so much joy to everyone involved. 
 
Please give consent for your child to attend via your ParentPay account. 
 
If you have any further questions please get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Scott 
Mini Vinnies Coordinator  
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